
Dear Members of the Senate Human Services Committee, 

Please vote to support HB1111. Dangerous entities across the globe are encroaching upon the 

rights of citizens. Protect North Dakotans by supporting HB1111 and refusing to sacrifice our 

sovereignty to global organizations which are not representative of North Dakotans and our 

individual freedoms and well-being. 

Thank you for your service to the people of North Dakota, 

Shawna Grubb 

Bismarck, ND 


